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      Asia-Pacific Legal Metrology Forum

   2011 Proposed Work Program 

Working Group Goods Packed by Measure

The following action plan is proposed for consideration by APLMF members for the year 2011:

1/
Continue to maintain/update and distribute register of contacts for Working Group

2/
With the assistance from the APLMF Secretariat, release final document -  Goods Packaged by Measure Survey of APLMF member economies. 

3/
Continue discussions (as the need arises) with WELMAC and SADCMEL on strategic issues relating to goods packed by measure. The Working Group contact list will be used to regularly circulate updates and information received from WELMAC, SADCMEL and OIML TC6 when they are received by the Work Group Chair.

4/
Continue collaboration and report on the work of OIML Technical Committee 6; Pre Packaged Products in relation to:

· Further development of a framework for a mutual acceptance arrangement in relation to a Certification System for Pre-packages (IQ Mark Scheme)

· Development of guidelines for packers in relation to the Average Quantity and Minimum Quantity systems.

· Review OIML R79: Labelling for Pre-packaged Products

· Review OIML R87: Quantity of Product in Pre-packages

· Review OIML R138: Measuring Container Bottles
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